
 

 

 

Product Change Notification 
 
 
 
 
 

Product affected:  MMP 131 R 
 
Effective date:  May 2010 
 
 
 
Details: 
 
In order to improve soldering conditions with regard to lead-free processing (up to 260°C) 
the switch was redesigned. 
This caused smaller modification that will not affect usability. 
For details see data sheet. 
 
The revised version is marked by blue actuator (previous: white) and will be delivered 
from May 2010. 
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